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June 9, 2016

Dr. Brant Keller
City of Griffin

100 South Hill Street
Griffin, GA 30223

RE: Potato Creek WPCP Expansion
Emergency Generators Bid

Dear Brant:

Paragon Consulting Group (PCG) has reviewed the bids submitted for the above project on
June 7, 2016. The low bid was submitted by W.W. Williams Inc. for an MTU Onsite Energy
Model 18v2000DS1250 generator and an MTU Onsite Energy Model 6R1600DS275
generator. PCG has evaluated the bid package submitted by W.W. Williams Inc. and found it
complies with the stipulations set forth in the project specifications. In addition, the electrical
engineering firm of Womack & Associates has reviewed the specifications of the MTU Onsite
Energy generators submitted and confirmed both generators meet the technical requirements
outlined in the bid.

Based on the bid results and verification of the bid package and specifications, PCG
recommends the City of Griffin award the contract to supply the generators to W.W. Williams
for the combined bid amount of $298,767.00. A summary of the bids received is attached to
this letter.

Feel free to contact me should you have any questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

PARAGON CONSULTING GROUP, INC.

Brian K. Upson, P.E.
Principal
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Attachments: Bid Summary

118 NORTH EXPRESSWAY | GRIFFIN, GA 30223 | 770.412.7700

8200 ROBERTS DRIVE | SUITE 175 | ATLANTA, GA 30350 | 678.641.4700

WWW.PCGENG.COM




